

Ancient Egyptian day – Thursday 8th February 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

To finish our history topic on the Ancient Egyptians, we are having an Egyptian day led by a history specialist. The day has been planned to learn about what we have covered in lessons in a practical way. Some of the activities on the day include mummification and Cleopatra sessions, a scribe education lesson, learning some Egyptian dances, learning about and playing Egyptian games and an Egyptian story session.

The day will be led by the famous Pharaoh, Cleopatra and the Y3 team will be joining her by dressing up as Egyptians. It would be great if children could join us and dress up in an Egyptian outfit too (pharaoh, God/Goddess, mummy, worker etc.), but that is optional.

For this to go ahead, we are requesting a £5.55 contribution per child towards the cost of the history day. Please pay this online on SchoolMoney or with a bank card in the school office.

Thank you for your continued support.

The Year 3 team.





Ancient Egyptian day – Thursday 8th February 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

To finish our history topic on the Ancient Egyptians, we are having an Egyptian day led by a history specialist. The day has been planned to learn about what we have covered in lessons in a practical way. Some of the activities on the day include mummification and Cleopatra sessions, a scribe education lesson, learning some Egyptian dances, learning about and playing Egyptian games and an Egyptian story session.

The day will be led by the famous Pharaoh, Cleopatra and the Y3 team will be joining her by dressing up as Egyptians. It would be great if children could join us and dress up in an Egyptian outfit too (pharaoh, God/Goddess, mummy, worker etc.), but that is optional.

For this to go ahead, we are requesting a £4.60 contribution per child towards the cost of the history day, this is subsidised using Pupil Premium funding for families in receipt of Free School Meals. Please pay this online on SchoolMoney or with a bank card in the school office.

Thank you for your continued support.

The Year 3 team.

